
THERE’S ROOM FOR YOU IN THE CIRCLE. 

 

If you missed the return of Rerr Terr in April 2024, 

we’d love to see you in 2025.  

If you danced at Rerr Terr last year, thank you! 

Please join us again -- and bring your friends.   

 

SAVE THE DATE 

RERR TERR  
Saturday evening, March 29, 2025 

 

Watch http://www.rscds-nj.org/ and your email for more 

information coming soon.  

http://www.rscds-nj.org/

